
CHANGE STRATEGY: IIA 

CP62 – Property and FM: Management and Investment Estate Savings  

 

High Relevance Yes/no 

The proposal has consequences for or affects people No 

The proposal has potential to make a significant impact on equality 

even when this only affects a relatively small number of people  

No 

The proposal has the potential to make a significant impact on the 

economy and the delivery of economic outcomes 

No 

The proposal is likely to have a significant environmental impact No 

Low Relevance  

The proposal has little relevance to equality Yes 

The proposal has negligible impact on the economy Yes 

The proposal has no/minimal impact on the environment Yes 

If you have identified low relevance please give a brief statement of your 

reasoning and report this to your Head of Service.  Please then attach this 

paragraph to the section in the relevant management or committee report 

where Impact on Equality is considered. 

 

The saving proposal involves the reduction in a number of budget lines within the FM 

Management and Investment Estates service areas.  In the main, an underspend 

has been identified over a 3-year period and therefore it is considered that these 

budget lines can be reduced accordingly. 

N.B. This may include some staffing changes in managerial roles, which will 

follow the formal approach to Organisational Reviews and the requirements to 

consult with recognised trade unions. 

 

Peter Watton 

Head of Property and Facilities Management 

30 January 2019 


